
August 2, 2005

D. R. Woodlan, Chairman
Integrated Regulatory Affairs Group
Strategic Teaming and Resource Sharing (STARS)
P.O. Box 1002
Glen Rose, Texas 76043

SUBJECT: 2004 EXTERNAL STAKEHOLDER RESPONSE TO FEDERAL REGISTER
NOTICE, “SOLICITATION OF PUBLIC COMMENTS ON THE FIFTH YEAR OF
IMPLEMENTATION OF THE REACTOR OVERSIGHT PROCESS”

Dear Mr. Woodlan:

Thank you for participating in the Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s (NRC) 2004 Reactor
Oversight Process (ROP) annual self-assessment.  Your comments provided feedback that the
NRC staff needs to identify enhancements to the ROP.

Enclosed is a copy of SECY-05-0070, “Reactor Oversight Process Self-Assessment for
Calendar Year 2004,” which was presented to the Commission on May 25, 2005.  This paper
(ADAMS Accession Number: ML050630297) contains an overview of the external survey
results.

In addition, to more directly respond to stakeholder comments, the NRC consolidated the
comments received by question and provided a comprehensive response to the comments. 
This consolidated response, along with the Commission paper and the annual ROP
performance metric report, will be posted to the ROP Web page and is attached for your
convenience.

The staff appreciates your participation in this effort.  Questions and comments should be
directed to Serita Sanders at (301) 415-2956 or by e-mail at SXS5@nrc.gov.

Sincerely,

/RA/ By James W. Anderson Acting For/

Stuart A. Richards, Chief
Inspection Program Branch
Division of Inspection Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosed:  As Stated



August 2, 2005

Rich Janati, Chief
Division of Nuclear Safety
Department of Environmental Protection
State of Pennsylvania
Rachel Carson State Office Building
P.O. Box 8469
Harrisburg, Pennsylvania  17105-8469

SUBJECT: 2004 EXTERNAL STAKEHOLDER RESPONSE TO FEDERAL REGISTER
NOTICE, “SOLICITATION OF PUBLIC COMMENTS ON THE FIFTH YEAR OF
IMPLEMENTATION OF THE REACTOR OVERSIGHT PROCESS”

Dear Mr. Janati:

Thank you for participating in the Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s (NRC) 2004 Reactor
Oversight Process (ROP) annual self-assessment.  Your comments provided feedback that the
NRC staff needs to identify enhancements to the ROP.

Enclosed is a copy of SECY-05-0070, “Reactor Oversight Process Self-Assessment for
Calendar Year 2004,” which was presented to the Commission on May 25, 2005.  This paper
(ADAMS Accession Number: ML050630297) contains an overview of the external survey
results.

In addition, to more directly respond to stakeholder comments, the NRC consolidated the
comments received by question and provided a comprehensive response to the comments. 
This consolidated response, along with the Commission paper and the annual ROP
performance metric report, will be posted to the ROP Web page and is attached for your
convenience.

The staff appreciates your participation in this effort.  Questions and comments should be
directed to Serita Sanders at (301) 415-2956 or by e-mail at SXS5@nrc.gov.

Sincerely,

/RA/ By James W. Anderson Acting For/

Stuart A. Richards, Chief
Inspection Program Branch
Division of Inspection Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosed:  As Stated



August 2, 2005

Anthony R. Pietrangelo, Senior Director
Risk Regulation Nuclear Generation
Nuclear Energy Institute
1776 I Street N.W. Suite 400
Washington, D.C.  20006

SUBJECT: 2004 EXTERNAL STAKEHOLDER RESPONSE TO FEDERAL REGISTER
NOTICE, “SOLICITATION OF PUBLIC COMMENTS ON THE FIFTH YEAR OF
IMPLEMENTATION OF THE REACTOR OVERSIGHT PROCESS”

Dear Mr. Pietrangelo:

Thank you for participating in the Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s (NRC) 2004 Reactor
Oversight Process (ROP) annual self-assessment.  Your comments provided feedback that the
NRC staff needs to identify enhancements to the ROP.

Enclosed is a copy of SECY-05-0070, “Reactor Oversight Process Self-Assessment for
Calendar Year 2004,” which was presented to the Commission on May 25, 2005.  This paper
(ADAMS Accession Number: ML050630297) contains an overview of the external survey
results.

In addition, to more directly respond to stakeholder comments, the NRC consolidated the
comments received by question and provided a comprehensive response to the comments. 
This consolidated response, along with the Commission paper and the annual ROP
performance metric report, will be posted to the ROP Web page and is attached for your
convenience.

The staff appreciates your participation in this effort.  Questions and comments should be
directed to Serita Sanders at (301) 415-2956 or by e-mail at SXS5@nrc.gov.

Sincerely,

/RA/ By James W. Anderson Acting For/

Stuart A. Richards, Chief
Inspection Program Branch
Division of Inspection Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosed:  As Stated



August 2, 2005

W.E. Mookhoek, Chairman
Region IV Utility Group
4200 South Hulen Drive, Suite 630, 
Fort Worth, Texas 76109

SUBJECT: 2004 EXTERNAL STAKEHOLDER RESPONSE TO FEDERAL REGISTER
NOTICE, “SOLICITATION OF PUBLIC COMMENTS ON THE FIFTH YEAR OF
IMPLEMENTATION OF THE REACTOR OVERSIGHT PROCESS”

Dear Mr. Mookhoek:

Thank you for participating in the Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s (NRC) 2004 Reactor
Oversight Process (ROP) annual self-assessment.  Your comments provided feedback that the
NRC staff needs to identify enhancements to the ROP.

Enclosed is a copy of SECY-05-0070, “Reactor Oversight Process Self-Assessment for
Calendar Year 2004,” which was presented to the Commission on May 25, 2005.  This paper
(ADAMS Accession Number: ML050630297) contains an overview of the external survey
results.

In addition, to more directly respond to stakeholder comments, the NRC consolidated the
comments received by question and provided a comprehensive response to the comments. 
This consolidated response, along with the Commission paper and the annual ROP
performance metric report, will be posted to the ROP Web page and is attached for your
convenience.

The staff appreciates your participation in this effort.  Questions and comments should be
directed to Serita Sanders at (301) 415-2956 or by e-mail at SXS5@nrc.gov.

Sincerely,

/RA/ By James W. Anderson Acting For/

Stuart A. Richards, Chief
Inspection Program Branch
Division of Inspection Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosed:  As Stated



August 2, 2005

Jeffrey A. Benjamin
Vice President 
Licensing and Regulatory Affairs
Exelon Generation Company, LLC
AmerGen Energy Company, LLC
4300 Winfield Road
Warrenville, IL 60555

SUBJECT: 2004 EXTERNAL STAKEHOLDER RESPONSE TO FEDERAL REGISTER
NOTICE, “SOLICITATION OF PUBLIC COMMENTS ON THE FIFTH YEAR OF
IMPLEMENTATION OF THE REACTOR OVERSIGHT PROCESS”

Dear Mr. Benjamin:

Thank you for participating in the Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s (NRC) 2004 Reactor
Oversight Process (ROP) annual self-assessment.  Your comments provided feedback that the
NRC staff needs to identify enhancements to the ROP.

Enclosed is a copy of SECY-05-0070, “Reactor Oversight Process Self-Assessment for
Calendar Year 2004,” which was presented to the Commission on May 25, 2005.  This paper
(ADAMS Accession Number: ML050630297) contains an overview of the external survey
results.

In addition, to more directly respond to stakeholder comments, the NRC consolidated the
comments received by question and provided a comprehensive response to the comments. 
This consolidated response, along with the Commission paper and the annual ROP
performance metric report, will be posted to the ROP Web page and is attached for your
convenience.

The staff appreciates your participation in this effort.  Questions and comments should be
directed to Serita Sanders at (301) 415-2956 or by e-mail at SXS5@nrc.gov.

Sincerely,

/RA/ By James W. Anderson Acting For/

Stuart A. Richards, Chief
Inspection Program Branch
Division of Inspection Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosed:  As Stated



August 2, 2005

Jill Lipoti, Assistant Director
Radiation Protection Program 
  and Release Prevention
State of New Jersey 
Department of Environmental Protection
Division of Environmental Safety and Health
P.O. Box 415
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0415

SUBJECT: 2004 EXTERNAL STAKEHOLDER RESPONSE TO FEDERAL REGISTER
NOTICE, “SOLICITATION OF PUBLIC COMMENTS ON THE FIFTH YEAR OF
IMPLEMENTATION OF THE REACTOR OVERSIGHT PROCESS”

Dear Ms. Lipoti:

Thank you for participating in the Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s (NRC) 2004 Reactor
Oversight Process (ROP) annual self-assessment.  Your comments provided feedback that the
NRC staff needs to identify enhancements to the ROP.

Enclosed is a copy of SECY-05-0070, “Reactor Oversight Process Self-Assessment for
Calendar Year 2004,” which was presented to the Commission on May 25, 2005.  This paper
(ADAMS Accession Number: ML050630297) contains an overview of the external survey
results.

In addition, to more directly respond to stakeholder comments, the NRC consolidated the
comments received by question and provided a comprehensive response to the comments. 
This consolidated response, along with the Commission paper and the annual ROP
performance metric report, will be posted to the ROP Web page and is attached for your
convenience.

The staff appreciates your participation in this effort.  Questions and comments should be
directed to Serita Sanders at (301) 415-2956 or by e-mail at SXS5@nrc.gov.

Sincerely,

/RA/ By James W. Anderson Acting For/

Stuart A. Richards, Chief
Inspection Program Branch
Division of Inspection Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosed:  As Stated



August 2, 2005

A. Edward Scherer
Manager of Nuclear Regulatory Affairs
Southern California Edison
P.O. Box 128
San Clemente, California 92674-0128

SUBJECT: 2004 EXTERNAL STAKEHOLDER RESPONSE TO FEDERAL REGISTER
NOTICE, “SOLICITATION OF PUBLIC COMMENTS ON THE FIFTH YEAR OF
IMPLEMENTATION OF THE REACTOR OVERSIGHT PROCESS”

Dear Mr. Scherer:

Thank you for participating in the Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s (NRC) 2004 Reactor
Oversight Process (ROP) annual self-assessment.  Your comments provided feedback that the
NRC staff needs to identify enhancements to the ROP.

Enclosed is a copy of SECY-05-0070, “Reactor Oversight Process Self-Assessment for
Calendar Year 2004,” which was presented to the Commission on May 25, 2005.  This paper
(ADAMS Accession Number: ML050630297) contains an overview of the external survey
results.

In addition, to more directly respond to stakeholder comments, the NRC consolidated the
comments received by question and provided a comprehensive response to the comments. 
This consolidated response, along with the Commission paper and the annual ROP
performance metric report, will be posted to the ROP Web page and is attached for your
convenience.

The staff appreciates your participation in this effort.  Questions and comments should be
directed to Serita Sanders at (301) 415-2956 or by e-mail at SXS5@nrc.gov.

Sincerely,

/RA/ By James W. Anderson Acting For/

Stuart A. Richards, Chief
Inspection Program Branch
Division of Inspection Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosed:  As Stated



August 2, 2005

Edward J. Weinkam
Director, Regulatory Services
Nuclear Management Company, LLC
700 First Street
Hudson, Wisconsin 54016

SUBJECT: 2004 EXTERNAL STAKEHOLDER RESPONSE TO FEDERAL REGISTER
NOTICE, “SOLICITATION OF PUBLIC COMMENTS ON THE FIFTH YEAR OF
IMPLEMENTATION OF THE REACTOR OVERSIGHT PROCESS”

Dear Mr. Weinkam:

Thank you for participating in the Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s (NRC) 2004 Reactor
Oversight Process (ROP) annual self-assessment.  Your comments provided feedback that the
NRC staff needs to identify enhancements to the ROP.

Enclosed is a copy of SECY-05-0070, “Reactor Oversight Process Self-Assessment for
Calendar Year 2004,” which was presented to the Commission on May 25, 2005.  This paper
(ADAMS Accession Number: ML050630297) contains an overview of the external survey
results.

In addition, to more directly respond to stakeholder comments, the NRC consolidated the
comments received by question and provided a comprehensive response to the comments. 
This consolidated response, along with the Commission paper and the annual ROP
performance metric report, will be posted to the ROP Web page and is attached for your
convenience.

The staff appreciates your participation in this effort.  Questions and comments should be
directed to Serita Sanders at (301) 415-2956 or by e-mail at SXS5@nrc.gov.

Sincerely,

/RA/ By James W. Anderson Acting For/

Stuart A. Richards, Chief
Inspection Program Branch
Division of Inspection Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosed:  As Stated



August 2, 2005

Jerry Roberts, Director
Nuclear Safety Assurance
Nebraska Public Power District
Cooper Nuclear Station
72676 648A Avenue
Brownville, Nebraska 68321

SUBJECT: 2004 EXTERNAL STAKEHOLDER RESPONSE TO FEDERAL REGISTER
NOTICE, “SOLICITATION OF PUBLIC COMMENTS ON THE FIFTH YEAR OF
IMPLEMENTATION OF THE REACTOR OVERSIGHT PROCESS”

Dear Mr. Roberts:

Thank you for participating in the Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s (NRC) 2004 Reactor
Oversight Process (ROP) annual self-assessment.  Your comments provided feedback that the
NRC staff needs to identify enhancements to the ROP.

Enclosed is a copy of SECY-05-0070, “Reactor Oversight Process Self-Assessment for
Calendar Year 2004,” which was presented to the Commission on May 25, 2005.  This paper
(ADAMS Accession Number: ML050630297) contains an overview of the external survey
results.

In addition, to more directly respond to stakeholder comments, the NRC consolidated the
comments received by question and provided a comprehensive response to the comments. 
This consolidated response, along with the Commission paper and the annual ROP
performance metric report, will be posted to the ROP Web page and is attached for your
convenience.

The staff appreciates your participation in this effort.  Questions and comments should be
directed to Serita Sanders at (301) 415-2956 or by e-mail at SXS5@nrc.gov.

Sincerely,

/RA/ By James W. Anderson Acting For/

Stuart A. Richards, Chief
Inspection Program Branch
Division of Inspection Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosed:  As Stated



August 2, 2005

Louis Zeller
Blue Ridge Environmental Defense League
PO Box 88
Glendale Springs, North Carolina 28629

SUBJECT: 2004 EXTERNAL STAKEHOLDER RESPONSE TO FEDERAL REGISTER
NOTICE, “SOLICITATION OF PUBLIC COMMENTS ON THE FIFTH YEAR OF
IMPLEMENTATION OF THE REACTOR OVERSIGHT PROCESS”

Dear Mr. Zeller:

Thank you for participating in the Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s (NRC) 2004 Reactor
Oversight Process (ROP) annual self-assessment.  Your comments provided feedback that the
NRC staff needs to identify enhancements to the ROP.

Enclosed is a copy of SECY-05-0070, “Reactor Oversight Process Self-Assessment for
Calendar Year 2004,” which was presented to the Commission on May 25, 2005.  This paper
(ADAMS Accession Number: ML050630297) contains an overview of the external survey
results.

In addition, to more directly respond to stakeholder comments, the NRC consolidated the
comments received by question and provided a comprehensive response to the comments. 
This consolidated response, along with the Commission paper and the annual ROP
performance metric report, will be posted to the ROP Web page and is attached for your
convenience.

The staff appreciates your participation in this effort.  Questions and comments should be
directed to Serita Sanders at (301) 415-2956 or by e-mail at SXS5@nrc.gov.

Sincerely,

/RA/ By James W. Anderson Acting For/

Stuart A. Richards, Chief
Inspection Program Branch
Division of Inspection Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosed:  As Stated



August 2, 2005

F. G. Buford
Acting Director, Nuclear Safety & Licensing
Entergy Operations, Inc
1340 Echelon Parkway
Jackson, Mississippi 39213-8298

SUBJECT: 2004 EXTERNAL STAKEHOLDER RESPONSE TO FEDERAL REGISTER
NOTICE, “SOLICITATION OF PUBLIC COMMENTS ON THE FIFTH YEAR OF
IMPLEMENTATION OF THE REACTOR OVERSIGHT PROCESS”

Dear Mr. Buford:

Thank you for participating in the Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s (NRC) 2004 Reactor
Oversight Process (ROP) annual self-assessment.  Your comments provided feedback that the
NRC staff needs to identify enhancements to the ROP.

Enclosed is a copy of SECY-05-0070, “Reactor Oversight Process Self-Assessment for
Calendar Year 2004,” which was presented to the Commission on May 25, 2005.  This paper
(ADAMS Accession Number: ML050630297) contains an overview of the external survey
results.

In addition, to more directly respond to stakeholder comments, the NRC consolidated the
comments received by question and provided a comprehensive response to the comments. 
This consolidated response, along with the Commission paper and the annual ROP
performance metric report, will be posted to the ROP Web page and is attached for your
convenience.

The staff appreciates your participation in this effort.  Questions and comments should be
directed to Serita Sanders at (301) 415-2956 or by e-mail at SXS5@nrc.gov.

Sincerely,

/RA/ By James W. Anderson Acting For/

Stuart A. Richards, Chief
Inspection Program Branch
Division of Inspection Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosed:  As Stated



August 2, 2005

David Lochbaum
Nuclear Safety Engineer 
Union of Concerned Scientists
1707 H St. N.W. Suite 600
Washington, DC 20006-3962

SUBJECT: 2004 EXTERNAL STAKEHOLDER RESPONSE TO FEDERAL REGISTER
NOTICE, “SOLICITATION OF PUBLIC COMMENTS ON THE FIFTH YEAR OF
IMPLEMENTATION OF THE REACTOR OVERSIGHT PROCESS”

Dear Mr. Lochbaum:

Thank you for participating in the Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s (NRC) 2004 Reactor
Oversight Process (ROP) annual self-assessment.  Your comments provided feedback that the
NRC staff needs to identify enhancements to the ROP.

Enclosed is a copy of SECY-05-0070, “Reactor Oversight Process Self-Assessment for
Calendar Year 2004,” which was presented to the Commission on May 25, 2005.  This paper
(ADAMS Accession Number: ML050630297) contains an overview of the external survey
results.

In addition, to more directly respond to stakeholder comments, the NRC consolidated the
comments received by question and provided a comprehensive response to the comments. 
This consolidated response, along with the Commission paper and the annual ROP
performance metric report, will be posted to the ROP Web page and is attached for your
convenience.

The staff appreciates your participation in this effort.  Questions and comments should be
directed to Serita Sanders at (301) 415-2956 or by e-mail at SXS5@nrc.gov.

Sincerely,

/RA/ By James W. Anderson Acting For/

Stuart A. Richards, Chief
Inspection Program Branch
Division of Inspection Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosed:  As Stated



August 5, 2005

Fredrick C. Mashburn
Senior Program Manager - Nuclear Licensing
Tennessee Valley Authority
1101 Market Street
Chattanooga, Tennessee 37402-2801

SUBJECT: 2004 EXTERNAL STAKEHOLDER RESPONSE TO FEDERAL REGISTER
NOTICE, “SOLICITATION OF PUBLIC COMMENTS ON THE FIFTH YEAR OF
IMPLEMENTATION OF THE REACTOR OVERSIGHT PROCESS”

Dear Mr. Mashburn:

Thank you for participating in the Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s (NRC) 2004 Reactor
Oversight Process (ROP) annual self-assessment.  Your comments provided feedback that the
NRC staff needs to identify enhancements to the ROP.

Enclosed is a copy of SECY-05-0070, “Reactor Oversight Process Self-Assessment for
Calendar Year 2004,” which was presented to the Commission on May 25, 2005.  This paper
(ADAMS Accession Number: ML050630297) contains an overview of the external survey
results.

In addition, to more directly respond to stakeholder comments, the NRC consolidated the
comments received by question and provided a comprehensive response to the comments. 
This consolidated response, along with the Commission paper and the annual ROP
performance metric report, will be posted to the ROP Web page and is attached for your
convenience.

The staff appreciates your participation in this effort.  Questions and comments should be
directed to Serita Sanders at (301) 415-2956 or by e-mail at SXS5@nrc.gov.

Sincerely,

/RA/ By James W. Anderson Acting For/

Stuart A. Richards, Chief
Inspection Program Branch
Division of Inspection Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosed:  As Stated



August 5, 2005

William Pook, Director
Region 5/6 Emergency Management
Office of Disaster Preparedness
435 North Park Avenue, Suite 404
Fremont, Nebraska  68025

SUBJECT: 2004 EXTERNAL STAKEHOLDER RESPONSE TO FEDERAL REGISTER
NOTICE, “SOLICITATION OF PUBLIC COMMENTS ON THE FIFTH YEAR OF
IMPLEMENTATION OF THE REACTOR OVERSIGHT PROCESS”

Dear Mr. Pook:

Thank you for participating in the Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s (NRC) 2004 Reactor
Oversight Process (ROP) annual self-assessment.  Your comments provided feedback that the
NRC staff needs to identify enhancements to the ROP.

Enclosed is a copy of SECY-05-0070, “Reactor Oversight Process Self-Assessment for
Calendar Year 2004,” which was presented to the Commission on May 25, 2005.  This paper
(ADAMS Accession Number: ML050630297) contains an overview of the external survey
results.

In addition, to more directly respond to stakeholder comments, the NRC consolidated the
comments received by question and provided a comprehensive response to the comments. 
This consolidated response, along with the Commission paper and the annual ROP
performance metric report, will be posted to the ROP Web page and is attached for your
convenience.

The staff appreciates your participation in this effort.  Questions and comments should be
directed to Serita Sanders at (301) 415-2956 or by e-mail at SXS5@nrc.gov.

Sincerely,

/RA/ By James W. Anderson Acting For/

Stuart A. Richards, Chief
Inspection Program Branch
Division of Inspection Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosed:  As Stated



August 5, 2005

Lee Helms
Acting Assistant Director
Alabama Emergency Management Agency
P.O. Drawer 2160
Clanton, Alabama  35046

SUBJECT: 2004 EXTERNAL STAKEHOLDER RESPONSE TO FEDERAL REGISTER
NOTICE, “SOLICITATION OF PUBLIC COMMENTS ON THE FIFTH YEAR OF
IMPLEMENTATION OF THE REACTOR OVERSIGHT PROCESS”

Dear Mr. Helms:

Thank you for participating in the Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s (NRC) 2004 Reactor
Oversight Process (ROP) annual self-assessment.  Your comments provided feedback that the
NRC staff needs to identify enhancements to the ROP.

Enclosed is a copy of SECY-05-0070, “Reactor Oversight Process Self-Assessment for
Calendar Year 2004,” which was presented to the Commission on May 25, 2005.  This paper
(ADAMS Accession Number: ML050630297) contains an overview of the external survey
results.

In addition, to more directly respond to stakeholder comments, the NRC consolidated the
comments received by question and provided a comprehensive response to the comments. 
This consolidated response, along with the Commission paper and the annual ROP
performance metric report, will be posted to the ROP Web page and is attached for your
convenience.

The staff appreciates your participation in this effort.  Questions and comments should be
directed to Serita Sanders at (301) 415-2956 or by e-mail at SXS5@nrc.gov.

Sincerely,

/RA/ By James W. Anderson Acting For/

Stuart A. Richards, Chief
Inspection Program Branch
Division of Inspection Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosed:  As Stated



August 5, 2005

Paul B. Eccard
First Selectman Connecticut
Town of Waterford
15 Rope Ferry Rd, MS: 06385
Waterford, Connecticut  06385

SUBJECT: 2004 EXTERNAL STAKEHOLDER RESPONSE TO FEDERAL REGISTER
NOTICE, “SOLICITATION OF PUBLIC COMMENTS ON THE FIFTH YEAR OF
IMPLEMENTATION OF THE REACTOR OVERSIGHT PROCESS”

Dear Mr. Eccard:

Thank you for participating in the Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s (NRC) 2004 Reactor
Oversight Process (ROP) annual self-assessment.  Your comments provided feedback that the
NRC staff needs to identify enhancements to the ROP.

Enclosed is a copy of SECY-05-0070, “Reactor Oversight Process Self-Assessment for
Calendar Year 2004,” which was presented to the Commission on May 25, 2005.  This paper
(ADAMS Accession Number: ML050630297) contains an overview of the external survey
results.

In addition, to more directly respond to stakeholder comments, the NRC consolidated the
comments received by question and provided a comprehensive response to the comments. 
This consolidated response, along with the Commission paper and the annual ROP
performance metric report, will be posted to the ROP Web page and is attached for your
convenience.

The staff appreciates your participation in this effort.  Questions and comments should be
directed to Serita Sanders at (301) 415-2956 or by e-mail at SXS5@nrc.gov.

Sincerely,

/RA/ By James W. Anderson Acting For/

Stuart A. Richards, Chief
Inspection Program Branch
Division of Inspection Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosed:  As Stated



August 5, 2005

Dan Whitcomb
Director Emergency Management
Department of Public Safety
444 Cedar Street Suite:223
St. Paul, MN 55155

SUBJECT: 2004 EXTERNAL STAKEHOLDER RESPONSE TO FEDERAL REGISTER
NOTICE, “SOLICITATION OF PUBLIC COMMENTS ON THE FIFTH YEAR OF
IMPLEMENTATION OF THE REACTOR OVERSIGHT PROCESS”

Dear Mr. Whitcomb:

Thank you for participating in the Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s (NRC) 2004 Reactor
Oversight Process (ROP) annual self-assessment.  Your comments provided feedback that the
NRC staff needs to identify enhancements to the ROP.

Enclosed is a copy of SECY-05-0070, “Reactor Oversight Process Self-Assessment for
Calendar Year 2004,” which was presented to the Commission on May 25, 2005.  This paper
(ADAMS Accession Number: ML050630297) contains an overview of the external survey
results.

In addition, to more directly respond to stakeholder comments, the NRC consolidated the
comments received by question and provided a comprehensive response to the comments. 
This consolidated response, along with the Commission paper and the annual ROP
performance metric report, will be posted to the ROP Web page and is attached for your
convenience.

The staff appreciates your participation in this effort.  Questions and comments should be
directed to Serita Sanders at (301) 415-2956 or by e-mail at SXS5@nrc.gov.

Sincerely,

/RA/ By James W. Anderson Acting For/

Stuart A. Richards, Chief
Inspection Program Branch
Division of Inspection Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosed:  As Stated



August 5, 2005

Thomas J. Palmisano
Site Vice President 
Prairie Island Nuc. Gen. Plant
Nuclear Management Co. LLC
700 First Street
Hudson, WI 54016

SUBJECT: 2004 EXTERNAL STAKEHOLDER RESPONSE TO FEDERAL REGISTER
NOTICE, “SOLICITATION OF PUBLIC COMMENTS ON THE FIFTH YEAR OF
IMPLEMENTATION OF THE REACTOR OVERSIGHT PROCESS”

Dear Mr. Palmisano:

Thank you for participating in the Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s (NRC) 2004 Reactor
Oversight Process (ROP) annual self-assessment.  Your comments provided feedback that the
NRC staff needs to identify enhancements to the ROP.

Enclosed is a copy of SECY-05-0070, “Reactor Oversight Process Self-Assessment for
Calendar Year 2004,” which was presented to the Commission on May 25, 2005.  This paper
(ADAMS Accession Number: ML050630297) contains an overview of the external survey
results.

In addition, to more directly respond to stakeholder comments, the NRC consolidated the
comments received by question and provided a comprehensive response to the comments. 
This consolidated response, along with the Commission paper and the annual ROP
performance metric report, will be posted to the ROP Web page and is attached for your
convenience.

The staff appreciates your participation in this effort.  Questions and comments should be
directed to Serita Sanders at (301) 415-2956 or by e-mail at SXS5@nrc.gov.

Sincerely,

/RA/ By James W. Anderson Acting For/

Stuart A. Richards, Chief
Inspection Program Branch
Division of Inspection Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosed:  As Stated



August 5, 2005

Duke Energy
Oconee Nuclear Station
7800 Rochester Highway
Seneca, South Carolina 29672 

SUBJECT: 2004 EXTERNAL STAKEHOLDER RESPONSE TO FEDERAL REGISTER
NOTICE, “SOLICITATION OF PUBLIC COMMENTS ON THE FIFTH YEAR OF
IMPLEMENTATION OF THE REACTOR OVERSIGHT PROCESS”

Dear Sir or Madam:

Thank you for participating in the Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s (NRC) 2004 Reactor
Oversight Process (ROP) annual self-assessment.  Your comments provided feedback that the
NRC staff needs to identify enhancements to the ROP.

Enclosed is a copy of SECY-05-0070, “Reactor Oversight Process Self-Assessment for
Calendar Year 2004,” which was presented to the Commission on May 25, 2005.  This paper
(ADAMS Accession Number: ML050630297) contains an overview of the external survey
results.

In addition, to more directly respond to stakeholder comments, the NRC consolidated the
comments received by question and provided a comprehensive response to the comments. 
This consolidated response, along with the Commission paper and the annual ROP
performance metric report, will be posted to the ROP Web page and is attached for your
convenience.

The staff appreciates your participation in this effort.  Questions and comments should be
directed to Serita Sanders at (301) 415-2956 or by e-mail at SXS5@nrc.gov.

Sincerely,

/RA/ By James W. Anderson Acting For/

Stuart A. Richards, Chief
Inspection Program Branch
Division of Inspection Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosed:  As Stated



August 5, 2005

“mike mulligan” <steamshovel@adelphia.net>

SUBJECT: 2004 EXTERNAL STAKEHOLDER RESPONSE TO FEDERAL REGISTER
NOTICE, “SOLICITATION OF PUBLIC COMMENTS ON THE FIFTH YEAR OF
IMPLEMENTATION OF THE REACTOR OVERSIGHT PROCESS”

Dear Mr. Mulligan:

Thank you for participating in the Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s (NRC) 2004 Reactor
Oversight Process (ROP) annual self-assessment.  Your comments provided feedback that the
NRC staff needs to identify enhancements to the ROP.

Enclosed is a copy of SECY-05-0070, “Reactor Oversight Process Self-Assessment for
Calendar Year 2004,” which was presented to the Commission on May 25, 2005.  This paper
(ADAMS Accession Number: ML050630297) contains an overview of the external survey
results.

In addition, to more directly respond to stakeholder comments, the NRC consolidated the
comments received by question and provided a comprehensive response to the comments. 
This consolidated response, along with the Commission paper and the annual ROP
performance metric report, will be posted to the ROP Web page and is attached for your
convenience.

The staff appreciates your participation in this effort.  Questions and comments should be
directed to Serita Sanders at (301) 415-2956 or by e-mail at SXS5@nrc.gov.

Sincerely,

/RA/ By James W. Anderson Acting For/

Stuart A. Richards, Chief
Inspection Program Branch
Division of Inspection Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosed:  As Stated



August 5, 2005

“Tom Gurdziel” <tgurdzie@dreamscape.com> 

SUBJECT: 2004 EXTERNAL STAKEHOLDER RESPONSE TO FEDERAL REGISTER
NOTICE, “SOLICITATION OF PUBLIC COMMENTS ON THE FIFTH YEAR OF
IMPLEMENTATION OF THE REACTOR OVERSIGHT PROCESS”

Dear Mr. Gurdziel:

Thank you for participating in the Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s (NRC) 2004 Reactor
Oversight Process (ROP) annual self-assessment.  Your comments provided feedback that the
NRC staff needs to identify enhancements to the ROP.

Enclosed is a copy of SECY-05-0070, “Reactor Oversight Process Self-Assessment for
Calendar Year 2004,” which was presented to the Commission on May 25, 2005.  This paper
(ADAMS Accession Number: ML050630297) contains an overview of the external survey
results.

In addition, to more directly respond to stakeholder comments, the NRC consolidated the
comments received by question and provided a comprehensive response to the comments. 
This consolidated response, along with the Commission paper and the annual ROP
performance metric report, will be posted to the ROP Web page and is attached for your
convenience.

The staff appreciates your participation in this effort.  Questions and comments should be
directed to Serita Sanders at (301) 415-2956 or by e-mail at SXS5@nrc.gov.

Sincerely,

/RA/ By James W. Anderson Acting For/

Stuart A. Richards, Chief
Inspection Program Branch
Division of Inspection Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosed:  As Stated



August 5, 2005

D. R. Woodlan, Chairman
Integrated Regulatory Affairs Group
Strategic Teaming and Resource Sharing
P.O. Box 1002
Glen Rose, Texas 76043

SUBJECT: 2004 EXTERNAL STAKEHOLDER RESPONSE TO FEDERAL REGISTER
NOTICE, “SOLICITATION OF PUBLIC COMMENTS ON THE FIFTH YEAR OF
IMPLEMENTATION OF THE REACTOR OVERSIGHT PROCESS”

Dear Mr. Woodlan:

Thank you for participating in the Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s (NRC) 2004 Reactor
Oversight Process (ROP) annual self-assessment.  Your comments provided feedback that the
NRC staff needs to identify enhancements to the ROP.

Enclosed is a copy of SECY-05-0070, “Reactor Oversight Process Self-Assessment for
Calendar Year 2004,” which was presented to the Commission on May 25, 2005.  This paper
(ADAMS Accession Number: ML050630297) contains an overview of the external survey
results.

In addition, to more directly respond to stakeholder comments, the NRC consolidated the
comments received by question and provided a comprehensive response to the comments. 
This consolidated response, along with the Commission paper and the annual ROP
performance metric report, will be posted to the ROP Web page and is attached for your
convenience.

The staff appreciates your participation in this effort.  Questions and comments should be
directed to Serita Sanders at (301) 415-2956 or by e-mail at SXS5@nrc.gov.

Sincerely,

/RA/ By James W. Anderson Acting For/

Stuart A. Richards, Chief
Inspection Program Branch
Division of Inspection Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosed: As Stated
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